
The Bircham Ducks 

 

The Bircham Centre Trustees wish you all a very 

happy and safe New Year. 

During 2022 we would like to introduce you to the 

Bircham Ducks. Each month a different duck will 

appear on this website along with its own special 

message about the Centre. You can also get to 

know each duck on our Facebook page. 

 

January’s Duck is a Pirate Duck called Jack. 

Pirates collect treasure and this reminds us of all the treasure we sell in the 

charity shop, which helps us to maintain the building for use by the local 

community and to ensure that future generations can enjoy and benefit from 

the services it provides. 

The charity shop is open on Mondays, Wednesdays, Fridays, and Saturdays 

from 9.00 am – 1.00 pm. The Book Room, which sells good quality secondhand 

books, CDs and DVDs, is open whenever the Centre is open. 

We would love to see you, so pop in and look at the treasure we have 

available. 

If you have any unwanted treasure you would like to donate, we would be 

pleased to receive it on Tuesdays between 10.00 am and 12 noon. 

 

Next month, meet Superhero Duck. 

 


